
   

 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon Emeritus: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Deacon: Rev. Sean Gallagher 
 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

   Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi   Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music     
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank & Flowers Laura Sutton   705-887-9494 
Garden   Judy Seymour 
Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee      John Byrne         john.byrne1948@gmail.com 

   Deacon Sean    sean.gallagher@xplornet.com 

Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

Bobcaygeon   
 
Music   Mary Riley   705-879-2423 
Finance       
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-6741 

               Ext. 127 

Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette   
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
mailto:john.byrne1948@gmail.com
mailto:sean.gallagher@xplornet.com


 

September 28th & 29th, 2024                             Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Sept 28th    4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

 

Sun. Sept 29th                                                    

 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

 

Holy Mass † Fr. Damian Smullen by Margaret & Robert Carroll 

Wed. Oct 2nd                  1:00 p.m. BC Holy Mass †  

Thurs. Oct 3rd              9:00 a.m. FF For the Intention of the St. Aloysius Ladies Group  

Fri. Oct 4th   9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † 

Holy Mass † 

Sat. Oct 5th     4:00 p.m. 

 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

 

BC 

Holy Mass † Daniel Dunn by Kathy Boyle & Peter Petrosoniak  

Holy Mass † Lorraine Smith by Jim Smith & Family  

Sun. Oct 6th                                                     
 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

 

Holy Mass † Fr. Damian Smullen by Margaret & Robert Carroll 

From the Desk of the Pastor… 

 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Joseph Ehmann, Judith 

Dann, Helen Vozza & Barbara Gartner. 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Pat Howards, Patrick White, 

Bob Smith, Erica Dutrieue, Jim Saigeon, Allen Chocorlan & 

Deacon Bill Steenburgh   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Funds Collected September 16th to 22nd, 2024  
   

 

 

    OLQP  Sunday Offertory  $ 1,078.00 
  IRF Special Collection $      89.00 
  Canada Helps                $        0.00 

  E-transfer  $    250.00 
 

      
 

St. Aloysius Sunday Offertory  $ 1,287.00 
  IRF Special Collection $        0.00 
  Canada Helps                $        0.00   
  E-transfer  $        0.00  
   
   

     

    
 

   
   

   
   

 

  

   

       
 

 
 
         

This is the 26th Sunday in ordinary time. On this Sunday we are reminded of the 
generosity of Jesus. Our Lord Jesus does not stop anyone who is faithful, 
generous and kind. The humility and kindness of Jesus inspire us to follow in his 
steps. Anyone of any nationality who does the will of God is appreciated by 
Jesus. Moses also opens our hearts to generosity. His spirit was given generously 
to the seventy elders who prophesied. In the same way, anyone who is generous 
receives blessings. A stingy person is not a good follower of Jesus. This is why 
he says, “If your hand causes you to sin, cut it off.” 

In this sense, when Saint James warns the rich (Jas. 5:1-6), he does not mean 
that to be rich is sinful. He is teaching us the virtues of generosity and humility. 
A rich person should not worship his/her wealth. Money is good when it is used 
to help the needy. A generous and charitable person does mighty works in 
alleviating poverty. A generous person is a good follower of Jesus. 

Therefore, the one who helps those who belong to Jesus is not against Jesus. He 
says: “Anyone who gives you a cup of water to drink because you belong to 
Christ, will surely not lose his reward” (Mk. 9:41). The world today needs those 
who care for the poor. The rich are blessed when they join in doing the mighty 
works of charity. Anyone who fears God and helps the poor, is the friend of 
Jesus. May Jesus bless those who share their wealth generously with those in 
need. 
 

- Fr. Luis 
 

 

 

Most Reverend Bishop Miehm's weekly newsletter, From the Vineyard, has been 

posted on the website of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough. 

 

Please click the link below to read this week's issue: 

www.peterboroughdiocese.org/FTV  

 
 

http://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/FTV
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LIVESTREAM LINKS FOR SUNDAY 

MASSES 

FROM THE DIOCESE OF 

PETERBOROUGH 
 

LIVESTREAM FROM THE CATHEDRAL - 26th 
Sunday in Ordinary Time, Saturday September 28 
https://www.youtube.com/live/aYOLs0f01Gg?si=

YvvTw-kaJszRQvEo 

 

 

 
 

INVITE YOU TO A 

 
 

Thursday, October 24, 2024 
 

Location:    The Bobcaygeon Legion,  
           96 King Street East 

Time:    Doors open at 5:30 pm,  
                 serving dinner at 6:00 pm 

 
Price:  $25.00 per person for Adults 

$16.00 for Children under  
           14 years of age 

 

Includes: Chicken Cutlets, Roasted Potatoes, 
Carrots, Salad, Dinner Roll, Coffee, Tea, 

Lemonade & Dessert 
 

Tickets available after Mass at the back of the 
Church or by calling Nick at 905-622-4969 

 

October - The Month of the Rosary 
 

By tradition, the Catholic Church dedicates each month of the year 
to certain devotion. The month of October is dedicated to the Holy 
Rosary, one of the best known of all Catholic devotions. October 
includes the Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary (October 7).  
 

The best way to celebrate the month is, of course, to pray the 
Rosary. 

 

But why is it that on October 7th the Catholic Church celebrates the 
Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary? On October 7, 1571, a great victory 
over the mighty Turkish fleet was won by Catholic naval forces 
primarily from Spain, Venice and Genoa under the command of Don 
Juan of Austria. It was the last battle at sea between "oared" ships, 
which featured the most powerful navy in the world, a Moslem 
force with between 12,000 to 15,000 Christian slaves as rowers. 

 

The patchwork team of Catholic ships was powered by the Holy 
Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Knowing that the Christian 
forces were at a distinct material disadvantage, the holy pontiff, St. 
Pope Pius V called for all of Europe to pray the Rosary for victory. 

 

We know today that the victory was significant, prevented 
the Islamic invasion of Europe, and evidenced the Hand of God 
working through Our Lady. 

 

One of three admirals commanding the Catholic forces at Lepanto 
was Andrea Doria. He carried a small copy of Mexico's Our Lady of 
Guadalupe into battle. This image is now enshrined in the Church of 
San Stefano in Aveto, Italy. 

 

At Lepanto, the Victory over the Moslems was won by the faithful 
praying the Rosary. The Battle of Lepanto was at first celebrated 
liturgically as "Our Lady of Victory." Later, the feast of October 7th 
was renamed "Our Lady of the Rosary" and extended throughout 
the Universal Church by Pope Clement XI in 1716. 

 

And with that we are back to Fatima, Portugal where Our Lady, 
when asked her name, said: "I am the Lady of the Rosary." At 
Fatima, Our Lady taught us to pray the Rosary every day. 

 

Heaven presented its peace plan at Fatima and truly gave us hope 
for the world. Conversions were promised at Fatima: the conversion 
of sinners; the conversion of Russia. 

  

Our Lady of the Rosary, pray for us! 

 

OLQP: 
Food Bank: The trees are beginning their Fall Colours heralding our great Thanksgiving Holiday, when we especially share what we can 

with others, in thanks for all we have. This year all our Food Banks will be especially grateful for donations to continue to support those 

needing help during the winter. This includes our community. Our Food Bank baskets will be on the sanctuary for donations at the 

Thanksgiving Masses. Please share so others can have food on their tables and the help they need. 

 

St. Aloysius: 
Ladies Group: Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday October 3rd after the 9:00 a.m. mass. Everyone Welcome! 

Food Drive: St. Aloysius will be collecting food for Thanksgiving to donate to the Fenelon Falls Food Bank. Please bring your donations 

of non perishable food items to the Church to help support locals over the holiday.  

https://www.youtube.com/live/aYOLs0f01Gg?si=YvvTw-kaJszRQvEo
https://www.youtube.com/live/aYOLs0f01Gg?si=YvvTw-kaJszRQvEo
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Chair, Hatha & Yin Yoga 
Classes Tues, Wed and Thurs 

                             Ask about Somatic Movement 
 

Call 705-928-3941  
Email: pguzzi@bell.net  

 

 
 

 

ETRANSFERS 
E-transfers are accepted directly to our bank account and added to your annual 

charitable donation receipts.  
 
 

        To send an etransfer to   To send an etransfer to  
   St. Aloysius     Our Lady Queen of Peace 

  office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca    office@ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca 
 

 

CANADA HELPS 
Canada Helps allows you to make a donation by clicking the appropriate link 

below. You can set up weekly, monthly or one-time donations in a secure manner. 
 

Click the link below to donate to Our Lady Queen of Peace: 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48026 

 

Click the link below to donate to St. Aloysius: 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48211 

 
 

September 2024 Prayer Intentions:  

FOR THE CRY OF THE EARTH 
 

The Pope's Worldwide Prayer Network has released the list of prayer intentions set 

by Pope Francis for the year 2024. Each month, Pope Francis asks Catholics around 

the world to pray for a specific intention. 
 

We pray that each one of us will hear and take to heart the cry of 
the Earth and of victims of natural disasters and climactic change, 

and that all will undertake to personally care for the world in which 
we live. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOW OFFERING 

Precision Digital Dentures 

Canadian Dental Plan 

mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
mailto:office@ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48026
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48211

